
Marybeth Coffer 
2640 Lake Shore Dr, Unit 909 

Riviera Beach FL 33404 

 

   
Rodney Freeman 

Library Director 

Riviera Beach Library 

Riviera Beach FL 33404  
 
           15 August 2021 

 

Dear Rodney 

 

The term of my second one year Library Advisory Board appointment is coming to an end and I wish to 

be considered for appointment to an additional term. 

 

This year has gone by so quickly and for much of the year, we were either without a full Board 

Complement or once again sidelined due to COVID.  We did find success in moving to the new 

temporary library facility.  There is still much to be done in terms of strengthening library programs, 

increasing library patronage, and moving forward in the process for a new permanent library.  We will 

also be experiencing a transition to a new Library Director.  The current Library Advisory Board stands 

ready to do those things and I would love to continue to be a part of the progress. 

 

I hope that you will support my request for reappointment to the Library Advisory Board. 

 

Vr, 

 

//s// 

Marybeth Coffer 
   


